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Langner’s Lessons Update 
 

 

 

 

 

8.25.22 

Hi Everyone, 

 I hope you’ve had a great start to the school year. I’m finishing up the maintenance work of my 

pool, so we will be ready to start lessons again in September. 

 I have a web site! Please check it out at www.langnerslessons.com. You should be able to find all 

of my information on the site - including the links to Signup Genius. Which leads me to my next update… 

 …I will no longer be sending out an email with the registration link on the day it opens. I will be 

posting them on the web site – and yep, they should be there around 6:00am on opening day.       

 The next registration will be on September 1 for the November/December private lesson signup. 

 Please let me know if you have any questions. And if you have any suggestions on additional 

information to include on the web site, please share it with me. 

 

See you at the pool, 

Jamie 

http://www.langnerslessons.com/

